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STATE OF WEST VIRGINIA, COUNTY OF MARSHALL, CITY OF CAMERON, ￼  
CITY COUNCIL, SPECIAL MEETING, October 28th, 2024.  VIA PHONE CONFERENCE 

 
The City Council of the City of Cameron had a special meeting held on October 28th, 2024.  Nichole Bryan 
called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. The following council members were present Sarah Burge, Joseph 
Wendt, Sherry Johnson, Stephanie Neely. Councilperson John “PZ” Winters, and Hunter Chambers -Absent 

 
NEW BUSINESS:   
 

a) Discussion and Approval / or Disapproval of purchasing a 2024 Ford F350 Service Body 4 X 4 from 
DIEHL Automotive in the amount of $59,877.05 to be paid out of our ARPA Funds. Councilperson 
Sherry Johnson moved to approve the purchasing of a 2024 Ford F350 Service Body 4 X 4 from 
DIEHL Automotive in the amount of $59,877.05 to be paid out of our ARPA Funds. Seconded by  
Councilman Joseph Wendt.  PASSED 4 YES. 

                                                                                                                                              
ADJOURNMENT: 

 
Councilperson Joseph Wendt moved to adjourn the meeting at 5:37 PM, seconded by Councilperson Sherry 
Johnson.  Motion carried, all in favor. 

 
 

____________________________                   ________________________________  
Nichole M. Bryan, City Clerk                              Stephanie D Neely, Asst City Clerk  


